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Deadline Extended!


Entries close 23 Feb








Photo Competition Details





As part of this years event, we will be holding a photo competitionfor event participants. Photos submitted must have been taken during the 2018 Breakfast with the Birds event at Hird Swamp. 


Submitted photos will remain property of the North Central CMA for our use in such things as social media, annual reports and promoting future events (photographers will be credited). 


A prize will be awarded to the winner of each category:


Bird portrait


Bird in flight


Unusual sighting or threatened species


Sunrise Splendor


Junior photographer (under 18)


How to enter: 


Send your photo by email to britt.gregory@nccma.vic.gov.au with subject line “Breakfast with the Birds Photo Competition”.


Please include the competition category, photographer name, phone number and age of entrant (junior category only).


Entries close 5pm 9 February 2018


(Winners selected at the discretion of the judges and decision is final)
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